





Dear Molo Constituency Forest Association,

Thank you for your support and engagement with this year's *Make a Difference Week*! We had a record-breaking year thanks to you and all of our event hosts around the world. I'm very happy to share the results of this year's Week, including your organization's contribution!

Your event, World Environment Day, was one of 31 events that took place in Africa. Your event was one of 4 events that took place in Kenya. Your event hosted 30 of the 8164 volunteers who participated in MADW2024 globally.



Image credit: Peter Warui



Your event completed 90 of the 48952 person-hours of work that were completed during MADW2024. 34242 plants were planted during

MADW2024! 51127 kilograms of invasive species were removed from ecosystems. 1664 kilograms of litter were collected from ecosystems around the world.

21 events participated in habitat construction activities. 44 events participated in citizen science activities. 24 events participated in forest or water catchment activities.

We deeply appreciate your contribution to *MADW 2024*! You can find the results of this year's Week, as well as the results from past years on our website at: makeadifferenceweek.org.



Image credit: Peter Warui

If you have any questions, or would like to learn more about this initiative and how you can be involved, please reach out to me at keith@ser.org or by Whatsapp at 506-588-0251.

All the best,

Keith MacCallum

Kith Machallun

SER Programs Coordinator